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Sarah

| had so many compliments relating to your work at our Parents’ Evening on Thursday |
resolved to write and express my admiration for your service.

It goes without saying that the murals are magnificent and have transformed the
walkway previously known (by my teachers) as the “scary corridor”. The images fit
perfectly with the primary curriculum as well as our values as a Green Flag school and
it was very clever of you to tie our display boards in with the creative solution.

Although | feel that Wandle Valley is an exceptionally calm EBD special school | also
recognise that your long service as a special needs teacher equipped you well to
achieve such a good balance between indulging pupils input and curiosity while
completing 20 days of work, often at the top of a tall ladder, with pots of paint in a busy
corridor during school time without a single incident.

| am delighted, and somewhat relieved given how busy you are, to confirm your return
in early December to complete the large centre piece mural in our newly refurbished
main hall.

Yours sincerely

Doug Bone (
Headteacher /
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